
 

 

TO:   MAYOR AND CITY COUNCIL 

 

FROM:  DIANNE HOWARD, LAND USE AND LICENSING SPECIALIST 

 

SUBJECT:  On-Sale Liquor License for the Grand O2 Event Center 

 

MEETING DATE: Tuesday, August 3, 2021 

 

 

BACKGROUND 

 

Bruce and Bria Ohmann, operators of the Grand O2 Event Center, have submitted an application 

for an On-Sale Liquor License.  The Grand O2 Event Center will be available for wedding 

ceremonies and receptions, company parties, family reunions, prom events, class reunions, etc.  

They are located at 32057 64th Avenue, Cannon Falls, MN. 

 

 

REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 

 

I respectfully request a motion approving the On-Sale Liquor License for the Grand O2 Event 

Center.  They have passed the background checks with the Cannon Falls Police Department, and 

have paid all of the corresponding licensing fees for 2021. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


